
National Wildfire Coordinating Group 
Incident and Position Standards Committee 

         
Date:  November 2, 2020                                                                                            IPSC 2020-14           
 
To:   Justin Jager, Chair, Interagency Fire Unmanned Aircraft Systems Subcommittee 
From:   Thomas M. Hayes, Chair, Incident and Position Standards Committee 
Subject: UASL Changes to 310-1 NWCG Standards for Wildland Fire Position 

Qualifications 
 
This memorandum is in response to the Request for Change (RFC) that was submitted on May 
18th, 2020, by Justin Jager on behalf of the Interagency Fire Unmanned Aircraft Systems 
Subcommittee (UASSC).  The Incident and Position Standards Committee (IPSC) has approved 
the proposed changes to PMS 310-1, NWCG Standards for Wildland Fire Position Qualifications 
for Unmanned Aircraft System, Module Leader (UASL). 
 
These changes will be incorporated into the October 2021 version of the PMS 310-1. 
 
Attachment: 
IPSC RFC 2020-04 
NIAC Briefing Paper IFUASS-UASL 
 
Distribution: 
Mike Black, Vice Chair, Incident Position and Position Standards Committee 
Deb Fleming, NWCG Coordinator 
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